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The Maine Lobstering Union is in favor of LD 968. We suggest you consider adding 
2 new commissioners for a total of 3.  The DMR Commissioner has such a large role 
in the state's economy and unprecedented power over our industry, it would be nice to
have more eyes on things.  We do not have an issue contacting the commissioner, but 
we understand he may not be as available to all fishermen as he is to the groups and 
associations. We do feel strongly that this position should stay a cabinet level 
position. 


